
406-434-5940 – PO Box 784 Shelby, MT 59474 – mvgcc.com

January 1, 2024

Marias Valley Golf & Country Club Members,

Marias Valley hopes that everyone enjoyed the holiday season. Now, it is time to start looking forward to the

2024 golf season at Marias Valley. Attached you will find our 2024 rate sheet including discounts* for

memberships paid before February 1, 2024. In addition, we have added a range pass for those interested in

honing their skills out on the driving range.

Full Membership Incentives: ➢ Four 9-Hole Guest Passes

➢ Reciprocal Play at Prairie Farms GC and Headwaters GC

➢ Credit Book winnings can be carried over from one year to the next

➢ Discounts on use of the TrackMan Golf Simulator

➢ Reduced MVGC Tournament Fees

Annual League Meetings will be at the Clubhouse on the following dates:

➢ Men’s League - Monday April 8, 2024, at 6:00 PM

➢ Couple’s League - Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at 6:00 PM

➢ Senior’s League (55+) - Wednesday, April 10, 2024, at 5:00 PM

➢ Women’s League - Wednesday, April 10, 2024, at 6:00 PM

Once the 2024 league and tournament schedule is complete, it will be available on the course webpage.

Early prepay incentive* is available January 1, 2024, through March 31, 2024:

➢ $200 - $399 get an extra 5%

➢ $400 - $599 get an extra 10%

➢ $600 - and up get an extra 15%

The Trackman Simulator is running great. You can check availability online (same system as making a tee time

during the golf season). You can also give us a call to set up a time to come play.

Please contact the Clubhouse at 406-434-5940 or send an email to proshop@mvgcc.com if you have any

questions or would like additional information.

Sincerely,

Scott Lennemann, Interim General Manager

Marias Valley Golf Course

*discounts and incentives are only available for cash or check purchases
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